
Temporary Tariff Surcharge 

PVS BENSON 
1012 Gore Road 
Freelton, ON, L8B 0Z5 

March 5, 2025 

To Our Valued Customers 

We are reaching out to inform you of an important development that will temporarily 
impact pricing. Due to newly imposed U.S. tariffs on Canadian products, we will be 
implementing a temporary 25% surcharge on affected items, effective March 6, 2025. 

These tariffs have significantly increased our costs, and while we have explored all possible 
alternatives to absorb or minimize the impact, this surcharge is necessary to maintain the 
quality and reliability of our products and services. We will continue to monitor the 
situation closely and adjust accordingly if conditions change. 

We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership. If you have any questions or 
would like further details, please feel free to contact your account representative. 

Sincerely, 
Garrett Speck 
Director of Sales and Marketing 
PVS Benson 
gspeck@pvschemicals.com 
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